
 

Term 4  Week 4– Thur. 7th Nov. 2018 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Unfortunately we have had to cancel the 
Phillips’ Shield Sports Carnival for this year. 
The grounds were far too wet after a storm in 
Young delivered some much needed rain on 
Wednesday morning. The good news is that 
local farms received good quantities of rain 
during the week.  
 

P&C NEWS 
The next meeting of the P&C will be on 
Wednesday 14

th
 November at 3:40pm. It 

would be great to have a good number of 
families represented as we will be planning 
some Christmas fundraising and social 
activities. Thanks to Belinda and Ben for 
organising our last fundraiser at the hall. 

 
LEARN TO SWIM 
Although the children will be attending 
swimming and water safety lessons in week 
six (Please return permission notes ASAP) it 
is a good idea to follow up with some 
additional lessons over the holidays. This is a 
great confidence booster for learners and can 
be used as an opportunity for stroke 
correction for our more capable swimmers. I 
have included a brochure for your 
information. This may be an excellent way to 
spend your government sports grant $100 
that is available to families. 

 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
The Infants’ Student of the Week this week is 
Oliver for displaying magnificent manners and 
a caring attitude toward his peers. The 
Primary Student of the Week is Thomas for 
working diligently to complete all tasks.  
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Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

14
th
 November PLAN2 

Training 
Forbes 

15
th
 Novevember Principals’ 

network 
meeting 

Eugowra All 
Day 

19
th
 – 23

rd
  

November 

Swimming 
Lessons 

Cowra 
Acquatic 
Centre 
11:45 – 2:30 

27
th
 November Cowra Ballet 

Concert and 
Art Gallery 

All Day 

18
th
 December Presentation 

Day  
9:30am – 
11:00 Approx. 
Greenethorpe 
Hall 

mailto:greenethor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
 
 
 
PCYC TOUCH FOOTY 
On a Monday night from 5.00pm – 6.00pm at 
Edgell Park (across from McDonalds) there 
will be a touch football skills session for any 
kids interested in gaining more skills or 
learning the game in general. You will need to 
have an active PCYC membership which will 
be $10 and for U12’s its $30 to complete the 
15 week competition. If you are interested in 
it or your kids are interested feel free to 
contact the club on 63412035 or message 
PCYC Cowra facebook page with your 
expression of interest. If you would like to 
come into the club and pay your fees and 
show your interest please feel free, or come 
down to the oval early next Monday for 
payments.  
 

END OF YEAR PLAY 
Practice and preparations are well underway 
for the end of year play which will be 
performed at our Presentation Day.  The 
children are learning their parts and will be 
asking you for items of clothing and bits and 
pieces along the way.  If you can assist with 
this it will be much appreciated. 

  

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL SWIMMING LESSONS 
We will commence our swimming lessons 
on Monday 19th November until Friday 
23rd November.  We have decided to trial 
having double lessons and only doing one 
week.  This will save on bus cost and pool 
entry. A Permission Note is attached for 
your attention. 

 
 
COWRA BALLET AND PIZZA DAY 
We will be attending the Cowra Ballet 
Matinee of “The Enchanted Tales of Belle” 
on Tuesday 27th November at 11 am.  We 
will share the day and a coach with 
Koorawatha. After the Matinee 
performance we will divide into groups 
with one group going to the art Gallery to 
view the new exhibition of “Upstart” while 
the second group will go to 131PIZZA and 
make their own Pizza for lunch.  The 
groups will then swap and after the Pizzas 
are cooked we will go to a park and have 
lunch before returning to school. This 
promises to be a great day. Please 
complete the permission note in due 
course. 
 
 
Staff of Greenethorpe Public School. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

        


